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1) IUFRO focal person/meeting organizer: 
 
Name: Shuva Gautam 
Function in IUFRO: division 3.04 deputy coordinator 
Email: shgau5@ulaval.ca 
 
 
2) Meeting data: 
 
Full title of the meeting: Petit Déjeuner FORAC 
Date and venue: 26 November, 2024 
Meeting website: www.forac.ulaval.ca 
Petit Déjeuner Forac | Han-Sup Han | FORAC - De la forêt au client 
Bienvenue à l'Université Laval | ULaval | Ville de Québec, Canada 
Number of participants: 30 (both online and in person option) 
Countries represented: (Mainly Canada and USA with presence of international students from several 
countries, including Iran, India, China, Madagascar, Nepal, Tunisia, France)  
 
 
3) Organization of the meeting: 
 
All IUFRO Units involved: Division 3 
Host organization(s) and sponsor(s): FORAC Research Consortium, Université Laval 
Study tour(s) to: 
 
 
4) Meeting report (max. 100 words per paragraph) 
 

a) Background information (meeting context) 
 

b) Key issues discussed/latest findings in the field (bullet points or text) 
 

c) Conclusions (if possible, summarize key conclusions across presentations): 
 

d) Outlook to future activities (proceedings, future meetings, other): 
 
The FORAC research consortium of Université Laval in collaboration with Division 3 invited Dr. Han-
Sup Han, Professor from Northern Arizona University to its seminar series, Petit Déjeuner. Dr. Han 
gave a talk entitled Forest Operations: A tool for forest management for a duration of 40 minutes. This 
was followed by a question answer period of 20 minutes. The main issues discussed in the meeting 
were the use of forest operations for the application of variety of forest management prescriptions and  
related challenges. The talk concluded with insights into adaptations required in forest operations to 
meet future needs.  
 
 
4) Photos 

http://www.forac.ulaval.ca/
https://www.forac.ulaval.ca/evenements/petit-dejeuner-etudiant-han-sup-han/
https://www.ulaval.ca/


 

Thank you very much for your kind cooperation! 
 

 

2 

 

 
 
Caption: a screen shot of the presentation by Dr. Han Sup Han 
Credit (not protected by copyright): 
 
5) Other information: 
 

a) Communication activities (dissemination of information about the meeting; promotion of 
IUFRO) 

 
b) Related publications /websites 


